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Canadian Rheumatology Association dismisses concerns about
new Fibromyalgia Guidelines

Letter received from Canadian Rheumatology Association in response to our concerns about
the new guidelines for fibromyalgia in Canada.

See Network letter to the Canadian Rheumatology Association

Network Letter to the Canadian Pain Society

Response from Canadian Pain Society
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